
 

                 

The new website has many benefits, 
including: 

• Ability to easily find information you 
need by topic of interest, stage of 
recovery in the WCTP or your interest in 
the program 

• Information on  resources, programs 
and benefits for the transitioning Soldier 
and Family members 

• Simpler viewing and navigation across a 
wide range of devices, from 
smartphones to tablets to desktop 
computers 

• Regular updates on upcoming initiatives 
and additional information on the topics 
most requested by Soldiers, Families 
and Cadre throughout the calendar year. 

 
 
 

 

Redesigned WTC Public Website 
www.WTC.army.mil 

 
What does a new WTC website mean to me? 
Based on feedback from Warrior Transition 
Unit (WTU) Soldiers and Cadre, WTC created a 
more user-friendly website with information on 
vital aspects of your recovery and transition 
process. Access to information empowers 
wounded, ill and injured Soldiers throughout 
their recovery and transition. WTC is using 
today’s technology to provide you, Soldiers, 
Families and Cadre, with information and tools 
to learn about programs, resources and 
benefits. 
 
Who will benefit from the new website? 
Everyone involved in the Warrior Care and 
Transition Program (WCTP) will benefit from 
the new website including wounded, ill and 
injured Soldiers, Veterans, their Families, 
Caregivers, Cadre and support organizations. 
 
What information is available on the new 
website? 
You can find additional information on topics 
that most interest you, such as the Integrated 
Disability Evaluation System (IDES), adaptive 
reconditioning, federal internships, career 
planning, WTU transfer/exit criteria, 
spiritual support, pay and benefits, non-
medical attendants, WCTP policies and more. 
Within the reorganized WTC Community 
Support Network (CSN), it’s easier than ever 
to find out about free or discounted products 
and services. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

What can I do to help? 
WTC is always looking for ways to improve this 
website to ensure that WTU Soldiers, Families 
and Cadre can access information on all aspects 
of the recovery and transition process. What 
would make our website more valuable to you? 
What functions would you like to see on our 
website?  
 
Tell us: 
usarmy.pentagon.medcom.wtc.mbx.strategic-
communications@mail.mil.  

 
 

 

WTC is a major subordinate command under the U.S. Army Medical Command (MEDCOM). WTC's mission is to develop, 
coordinate and integrate the Army's Warrior Care and Transition Program (WCTP) for wounded, ill and injured Soldiers, 

Veterans, Families and Caregivers. For more information on WTC, visit the WTC website, www.WTC.army.mil, follow on Twitter 
at http://twitter.com/armyWTC or join Facebook at http://facebook.com/armyWTC. 
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Email: usarmy.pentagon.medcom-wtc.mbx.strategic-communications@mail.mil 
 

http://www.wtc.army.mil/
mailto:usarmy.pentagon.medcom.wtc.mbx.strategic-communications@mail.mil
mailto:usarmy.pentagon.medcom.wtc.mbx.strategic-communications@mail.mil

